
Dear Parents / Carers of  

Year 5 & Year 6 Children  

 

On Thursday 28th November 2019  

you are invited to take part in a Christmas Craft session at school 

with your child, to make some decorations for use in school.  

The session is from 9.10am to 10.40am. 

Please make your way to Hall 2 after you drop your child off to 

wait until the start time of 9.10am.  

 

We hope to see you there! 


